
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CANDLER COUNTY, GEORGIA 

PROPOSED ZONING ORDINANCE PUBLIC LISTENING SESSION 
 

The Board of Commissioners of Candler County, Georgia, and the Candler County 

Planning & Zoning Board will hold a public listening session to hear comments from 

the citizens of Candler County regarding proposed zoning on: 

Tuesday, August 6, 2024 at 5:30 p.m. – POSTPONED 

NEW DATE – Tuesday, August 20th at 5:30 p.m. 

Wilcox Auditorium, 210 S College St, Metter GA 30439 

In order to be heard please notify the Board of Commissioners of your interest in 

offering comment by contacting Kellie Lank, County Clerk at (912) 685-2835 or 

klank@candlerco-ga.gov by Friday, August 2, 2024.  Comments will be limited to 

five (5) minutes per speaker.   

Questions regarding the proposed ordinance may be directed, in writing, to Crystal 

Rader, Zoning Administrator, at crader@candlerco-ga.gov or may be delivered to 

the County office at 1075 E Hiawatha St, Suite A, Metter GA 30439. 

A copy of the proposed ordinance can be found on the county website at 

www.metter-candlercounty.com or by contacting Crystal Rader, Zoning 

Administrator, at crader@candlerco-ga.gov.  
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